
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 
Greenville Utilities Commission (GUC) is seeking professional technical services 
associated with the rehabilitation and repair of the headworks facilities at the 
wastewater treatment plant (WWTP) due to H2S corrosion. Improvements include 
but are not limited to the analysis of all existing structural components and design 
of recommended improvements, replacement of a Eutek Headcell, analysis of all 
electrical components and design of recommended improvements, and an evaluation 
of the existing odor control system at the headworks facility. The WWTP is located 
at 240 Aqua Lane, Greenville, NC. Proposals are due no later than 4:00 PM on 
March 27, 2020. Responders are advised that the Greenville Utilities Commission 
has a two percent participation goal for MBE/WBE firms for professional services. 
Interested firms may obtain the Request for Proposals from or direct questions to 
Tyler Haislip at Greenville Utilities Commission, PO Box 1847, Greenville, NC 
27835, telephone (252) 551-1494 or email haislitj@guc.com. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


